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“Building Up One Another”

Delivering Excellence and Equity to Raise Attainment
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Mrs Moore’s Build Up Message
Dear Families,

Remote Learning Week 2 seems to have been really positive! Seesaw and Teams have lots of exciting learning experiences recorded. Keep trying hard and reach out to us if you need help at home.  We are here to support you. Thanks so much for Building Us Up this week!

Mrs Moore 

Build Up Alerts!

· Join us on Teams for our Monday Assembly every week at 11am. Breaking News!!! From Monday there will be a Build Up Broadcast from me posted on Seesaw for any P1-P3 who is not able to join Assembly on Teams. 
Here are our Assembly Protocols to keep us safe on Teams: 
Have a Go and Be Ready 
 Be ready to listen and shared when invited to.
 
 Show Consideration and Be Safe 
 The chat function should only be used when pupils are invited to give responses.  Any inappropriate chat will be removed immediately by the HSA Tech Team and families will be contacted by SLT following Assembly. 
 
Actively Listen and Be Respectful 
 All pupils will remain on mute unless asked to speak-as would be the case in a normal assembly. 
Weekly Focus
Rule of the Week: Show Consideration and Be Safe – Remember the importance of being safe online everyone.
Value of the Week: Love - Show love in some way in your interactions with others.  I hope you like our love heart border!
Skill of the Week: Problem Solving - Stay solution focussed - the HSA Way!         Well Being Indicator of the Week – Active - How active will you be next week?  
Remember - you can get Build Up Points at home from your families for going Over and Above with our Weekly Focus to earn Build Up Time at home.  We will also be looking and listening out for pupils (and adults!) to nominate for an Over and Above certificate.  

Pupil Quotes of the Week during a Learning Hash Tag Hunt: #snowfun #wecandoit #successfullearners #hsaagilelearners 
Stay in Touch - Call our School Office on 01506433114 or email us on 
Access our Website for Weekly Learning Grids and Updates: howdenstandrewsprimaryschool.westlothian.org.uk
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